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New Licensing System 
 

Starting July 1, 2024, all Boards under the Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses 
(DOPL) will be using a new licensing system.   
 
DOPL is now in the beginning phase for User Acceptance Testing. This is a large portion of the 
project and will take a couple of months to complete. Testing and data conversion are 
scheduled to be completed in June of 2024. 
 
To ensure transparency, DOPL will be sharing additional information and communicating 
continuously with our stakeholders throughout the remainder of this project.   
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